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INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Date: August 15, 2014

To: The City Council

From: Miguel A. Santana, City Administrative Officer

Subject: PERMANENT APPOINTMENT FOR FIRE CHIEF — C.F. 14-0999

On August 12, 2014, the Executive Employee Relations Committee approved the
recommended annual salary for the permanent Fire Chief Ralph M. Terrazas, to be effective
upon confirmation of the appointment by the City Council. Council confirmed the appointment
on August 8, 2014, C.F. 14-0999.

Any questions regarding this matter may be directed to Errol.Griffinlacity.org or
by telephone at (213) 978-7633.
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c: Brian E. Walters, City Clerk
Cynthia White, LAFD Human Resources
Nam Huynh, Office of the City Controller


